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Applications now being accepted for outdoor dining support grant program 

WESTMINSTER, Calif. - Applications are now being accepted for the City of Westminster‘s 
“Outdoor Dining Support Grant” program. The program provides funds for local businesses to 
create outdoor dining areas or enhance existing ones. 
 
Grant funds, which were received through the County of Orange under the Coronavirus Aid, 
Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act, will be available on a first-come, first-served basis.  
 
Eligible businesses must have an outdoor dining Temporary Use Permit (TUP) or other land 
use entitlement allowing outdoor seating.  Businesses may apply for a TUP concurrently with 
a grant application. Funds will be awarded to approved businesses on a reimbursement basis, 
and eligible expenses must be made between June 15, 2021 and November 15, 2021. 
 
For complete guidelines and to download the application, visit the city’s website at 
https://www.westminster-ca.gov/departments/outdoor-dining-support-grant. Applications are 
also available in Vietnamese and Spanish. 
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